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I oppose the passage of LD 1847. I oppose LD 1847 for very similar oppositions to
LD 104. This act seems very similar to LD 104, which I oppose as well and would
give the same response that testing and tracking systems are not flawless or user
friendly. The costs for both are too high in the first place, which would negatively
impact or shut down small craft medical businesses. Resulting in a loss of clean small
batch medicine for patients, who would ultimately suffer. Both testing and tracking
systems are currently monopolized in the Maine cannabis program. Better methods in
both testing and tracking requires more R&D. Implementing both of these as requisite
for Adult Use or Medical creates monopoly, and provides no freedom of choice.



